
A Message From
High Desert Medical Group

VIRA Insurance Solutions
888-329-5588

TTY 711 - M-F 8:00am - 7:00pm

License # 6008002
concierge@virainsurance.com

understand your options
choose the plan that is right for your
healthcare needs
guide you through the enrollment
process
provide assistance all year round

VIRA Insurance Solutions licensed
insurance agents offer their services at no

cost to you.

Our goals are to help you:

We make your healthcare coverage our
priority. 

By calling the number above, you will be directed to a
licensed insurance agent. 

Dear valued patient,

We would like to take this time to remind you about the 
Medicare Annual Enrollment Period (AEP), that runs 
from October 15 - December 7. This is your chance to 
plan and make necessary changes for the coming 
year. 

It is important to us that you receive qualified assistance 
in understanding the complex and numerous options 
available to you. With this in mind, our medical group has 
partnered with VIRA Insurance Solutions, a licensed 
insurance agency who can help you make informed 
decisions.

Please remember there is never a charge to use this 
complimentary service, there is no obligation to enroll, and 
a family member and/or caregiver are welcome to take part 
in the conversation. 

Thank you for the opportunity to serve 
you with your healthcare needs.

High Desert Medical Group
43839 15th St. W.
Lancaster, CA 93534
661-945-5984
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